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Subject: Napier St and Stegman Milis Development

| live on Napier St and feel that building condominiums at the end of the street at Stegman Mills will
cause an increase of heavy traffic flow and unconfrollable parking conflicts.

Currently there are three homes being built on Napier St and the increase of traffic which consists of daily
consfruction vehicles, added noise, dust and lack of parking has caused a daily nightmare for my family.
Cars do not watch where they are driving and often the legal street parking is full which causes Napier St
to be used only is one direction. | can not tell you how many cars park illegially causing additional
problems. My children are not safe walking on Napier St as there is no where for them to walk and [ feel
the neighbourhood is no longer safe due to the many trades and construction frucks that are present and

will increase with this development.
| attended the meeting on October 3rd and can not believe that the City of Vaughan does not believe

that Napier St will be impacted by this development. | can assure you that it will be impacted during
construction and post construction as ! live it each day with the current construction.

Thank you

Lisa Ferri
MW apier St, Kleinburg




